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Dear Families, 
 

I am sure you would like to join with me in 
congratulating all the children of St. MaryΩs 
on their wonderful performance of             
ΨItΩs a BabyΩΦ  There were delightful moments 
of tenderness alongside joyful singing from 
everyone.  Such performances require a huge 
amount of organisation and I would like to 
express my thanks to my colleagues at         
St. MaryΩs for helping the children to learn 
songs and develop their acting skills.  A     
particular mention must go to Miss Atkinson 
for directing the production and to Miss 
Reynolds for coordinating the music and 
singing. 
 
The wintery conditions at the beginning of 
this week were a challenge for us all and I 
wanted to thank the many offers of parental 
help to clear the snow and for the support 
shown to staff for braving the icy conditions 
to get to work.   
 
All that remains is for me to thank you for 
your personal Christmas messages, to thank 
my colleagues at St. Mary's for their hard 
work and dedication and to wish all our       
St. Mary's families a merry Christmas and 
best wishes for a joyful new year.  
 

With kind regards, 
Sarah Grier 
IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ 

/ŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ   
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Reception                                     
We used our cutting skills to cut out 
Christmas  pictures and then placed 
them in size order from the smallest to 
the largest to help with our Maths  
learning.   
 

Year One                         
Homework sharing morning 
once again proved a great 
success.  Thank you for all 
your hard work.  The       
children have really enjoyed 
learning about our topic 
Paws, Claws and Whiskers. 

Year Two                           
We decided to decorate the 
classroom by making our own 
paper chains. The children 
showed great team work and 
ingenuity and created a           
production line of people who 
coloured in; people who cut out 
the strips and people who stuck 
the chain together. By the end of 
the lesson the paper chain was 5 
metres long. Did you know the 
current record for the world's 
longest paper chain is 54.33 
miles?! 

9ƴŘ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ                                         

On the last day of term, Tuesday 19th    

December, school will finish at 1.15pm. 

/ƘǊƛǎǝƴƎƭŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ                                        
Everyone is welcome to St. MaryΩs Church on 

Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am for our 

Christingle End of Term service.   
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Messages & Notices 
 

IƻǳǎŜ ²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ                                                                                                                                                                               

YŜŜǇ Cƛǘ Yƛǿƛǎ were this termΩs house winners.  Their reward was spent in the hall yesterday with a Christmas      

Creative Craft afternoon. 

 

1st Keep Fit Kiwis 126 points                    2nd Sporty Strawberries 114 points 

3rd Muscly Mangoes 109 points     4th Bouncy Blueberries 92 points       

/ƘǊƛǎǝƴƎƭŜ aŀƪƛƴƎ                                                                                                                                                                            

We will be making our Christingles again this year for the end of term service on the 19th December and would love 

some parental help.  If you have some spare time on aƻƴŘŀȅ муǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ŀǘ фΦолŀƳ  to come along and help, it 

would be greatly appreciated.  You will be working alongside the children in groups to create their Christingles.  A big 

thank you to Magnus, the manager at Tesco on Fettiplace Road in Witney, for kindly donating the oranges and thank 

you to Mrs. McNally for helping to organise this.  Donations from the church service will be sent to The ChildrenΩs 

Society. 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ WǳƳǇŜǊ 5ŀȅ                                                                                                                                           
On Monday 18th December we will be wearing our Christmas jumpers in aid of Save 
The Children.  The children can wear their jumpers to school instead of their usual 
sweatshirt or cardigan for a donation to this charity.  We look forward to seeing 
their creations! 

9ƴŘ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ                                                                                                                                                                                       

Term ends on Tuesday 19th December at мΦмрǇƳΦ  Please make sure whoever is collecting your child is aware of 

our earlier finish time.  Thank you. 

[ƻǎǘ YŜȅǎ 
A key with a couple of silver/grey fobs and a utility tool were found just outside our front door on Wednesday   
morning.  If you have mislaid any which fits this description, please come to the office.   
 
wƻȅŀƭ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ LƴǎǘƛǘǳǘŜ ƻŦ .ƭƛƴŘ tŜƻǇƭŜ                                                                                                                                                       
Please remember that we collect all stamps, new and used, for the RNIB so when you receive your Christmas cards 
over the next week or so, please save the stamps and bring them into the office.  Please cut around the stamps    
leaving a 1cm margin if possible.  Thank you for helping us support the RNIB. 
 
 

 

From all the staff at St. Maryõs Infant School, 

we would like to wish you a very 

Merry Christmas 

and a peaceful New Year.    
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FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER NATIVITY PERFORMANCE IN ST. MARYΩS 

CHURCH 

ALL WELCOME 6.00pm 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - FOR DONATIONS 

TO SAVE THE CHILDREN 

ALL IN SCHOOL TIME 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER CHRISTMAS PARTIES ALL IN SCHOOL TIME 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER MAKING CHRISTINGLES IN SCHOOL -         

PARENTAL HELP NEEDED! 

ALL IN SCHOOL TIME 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER END OF TERM CHRISTINGLE SERVICE IN      

ST. MARYΩS CHURCH 

ALL WELCOME 9.30am-10.00am 

¢¦9{5!¸ мф¢I 59/9a.9w 9b5 hC ¢9wa ![[ мΦмрǇƳ 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER ACCOMPANY SANTA AND RUDOLPH 

AROUND DEER PARK 

TBC 6.00pm 

FRIDAY 5TH JANUARY 2018 Lb{9¢ 5!¸ - {/Ihh[ /[h{95 ¢h t¦tL[{ ![[  

MONDAY 8TH JANUARY SPRING TERM STARTS ALL 8.40am 

FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY COMPETITIVE CAKE SALE YEAR 2 3.00pm 

THURSDAY 1ST FEBRUARY FOSMS RECYCLING CLOTHES COLLECTION ALL 9.00am 

FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY COMPETITIVE CAKE SALE YEAR 1 3.00pm 

MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY CHINESE NEW YEAR WORKSHOPS ALL IN SCHOOL TIME 

WEDNESDAY 7TH FEBRUARY WEIGHTS AND HEIGHTS-SCHOOL NURSES 

TEAM 

RECEPTION IN SCHOOL TIME 

THURSDAY 8TH FEBRUARY HANDWRITING WORKSHOP REFRESHER ALL 9.00am 

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY END OF HALF TERM ALL 2.55pm 

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY COMPETITIVE CAKE SALE RECEPTION 3.00pm 

MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY SPRING TERM RESTARTS ALL 8.40am 

PTA Facebook Group:   www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofstmaryswitney 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofstmaryswitney

